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International 
     

Reflecting on WSJ2023 

On Friday, I was lucky 

enough to be a guest at 1st 

Ballan, where I witnessed a 

presentation to the Group 

and community members 

about their WSJ2023 

experiences. I learnt a lot 

about convenience store 

food, the highlights of 

Seoul, International badge 

swapping and how to 

survive a camp in 35 

degrees with 80% humidity. 

 

Despite all the challenging 

events, it was clear that they all experienced something they'll never forget and neither will 

Tony their Leader who also attended! 

 

It was great to hear the conversation turn to the WSJ2027 in Poland, the 2025 World Moot 

in Portugal and discussions of Branch Friendship Tours to KISC in Switzerland. 

 

To earn the International Ambassador badge, Scouts need to take part in an International 

Scouting activity and present back to their Group on their return. These Venturers have 

definitely earned this badge and are now passionate advocates and Ambassadors for 

International Scouting.       

Leah Gibson, State Commissioner - International 

    

 

 

 


